
 

 

October 20 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
I am writing to you this week to confirm the opening hours of our school during the countdown to the 
forthcoming FIFA World Cup 2022. As per the guidance published recently by MOEHE officials, school will 
begin at 07.00 and end at 12.00 each day for students from Tuesday November 01 until the term ends on 
Thursday November 17. Students’ timetables will remain unchanged internally with regards to subjects 
delivered by teachers, but lessons will be reduced to forty minutes each in order to accommodate the new 
timings. 
 

We will continue to offer both break and lunchtime provision to students even though the day itself is 
shorter, but ECAs will not be offered during this period. The final day for students to access ECAs is 
Monday October 31 before this provision resumes at the beginning of term 2. 
 

Along with all citizens and residents of the country that we are all proud to serve, we fully support this 
ministerial plan and we are very excited about the showcase event that is the FIFA World Cup 2022. During 
the final week, we will be holding some World Cup themed events, all of which will be communicated in 
due course by our heads of school and none of which will have any expectations of parents buying national 
football team kits or any other items! 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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